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Congratulations:  Congratulations to all 4th graders who participated in this year’s Spelling Bee.  They were nervous but worked very hard to spell the words by syllables and did great.  The 4th graders and I are very excited to announce that Sophia Perez won 4th place and this year’s Spelling Bee Winner was Morgan Willick!  What great spellers!

January Prayer:  Just a reminder that  I will be orally testing the 4th graders on the Beatitudes next week, February 3 and 4th.  ….I was rushing January a little bit and tested the students this week.  Those who received As will keep that grade; all other students will be tested again next Monday and Tuesday.

Battle of the Books:  Nine students have chosen to participate in this year’s Battle of the Books.  They will be assigned two books to read and will need to be prepared to answer questions on the characters, settings, problems, major events, solutions and endings.  We will periodically be having lunch meetings to check in and see how well they are progressing with their books.  


Math:  For extra practice on math skills being taught in class, please have your child click on the link below, sign in, and then click on Math lessons.
https://www.mobymax.com/signin

February Religion Lesson:  During February the 4th graders will be memorizing the Prayer to the Holy Spirit.  We will be working on this in class, but students will need to work on the memorization at home too..  A copy of the prayer can be found in your child’s homework folder.

Upcoming Dates:
Songfest			Thursday, March 5 @ West Catholic   7:00 PM

Have a great weekend!  
